
Project Update: March 2017 
 
I have held several meetings in Vlora and Himara. Recently I had a meeting even with the 
Major of Himara and he promised us that he will support us in creating the Alliance for Monk 
Seals protection and create the conditions for protecting monk seals nearby Himara and 
Saranda, in the caves and beaches, where it will be /has been observed. 
 
Till now, we did two meetings with the fishermen (in each of the cities, Vlora and Himara, 
respectively) and one workshop with the students from Agricultural University of Tirana 
(master students), which was held in Vlora with the support of the Fisheries Management 
Organisation of Orikum. 
 

  

  

  
  



  

 
 
 
 


